
Eligibility regarding transfer students in grades nine through twelve (attending MPCS high school
less than one calendar year) involves several factors including, but not limited to, previous
school(s) attended, guardianship, current home address, previous home address, etc. Determining
eligibility for these students can be a simple procedure or a tedious process involving appeals to
GHSA. The athletic office must be made aware of any transfer students wishing to participate to
ensure that their situation is under review and the process is moving forward. Coaches are
expected to confirm that eligibility has been confirmed for their entire roster prior to their first
regular season game.
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